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Funding Opportunity Extension for ADSSP grants

Letters of Intent for the Alzheimer's Disease Supportive Services Program are now due June 3. Please note that this
opportunity is not for any states that have or have had a DS grant.

Funding Opportunity Extension: Letters of intent from states applying for the Alzheimer's Disease Supportive Services
Program are now due June 3rd

The Administration on Aging, part of ACL, has extended the due date for letters of intent to apply for the “Creating
and Sustaining Dementia-Capable Service Systems for People with Dementia and their Family Caregivers” (HHS-2015-
ACL-AOA-DS-0105) to Wednesday, June 3, 2015.

The Alzheimer's Disease Supportive Services Program (ADSSP) is designed to assist states in development of systems
that ensure that people with dementia and their caregivers have access to sustainable home and community-based
services that are dementia-capable.

Eligible applicants are State Units on Aging that have not already received ADSSP grants to build dementia-capability
within their state HCBS systems. The Funding Opportunity Announcement can be found here.

Questions about this funding opportunity and letters of intent should be emailed to Erin Long at Erin.Long@acl.hhs.
gov.
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